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Terms & Conditions
The Panju Foundation Loan 2024/25

The World Federation and the Panju Foundation are eager to
empower Khoja female students the chance to study further within
their chosen field.

We are excited to announce The Panju Foundation Student Loan will
be available for two Khoja female students who have demonstrated
academic excellence and wish to pursue higher education studies, for
the Academic Year 2024/25.

The aim is to provide Khoja female students from our community, who
cannot afford the cost of tuition fees, an opportunity to pursue their
higher education goals at either undergraduate or postgraduate level.

The loan is available for a maximum of GBP 10,000 per student per
academic year, for up to three consecutive years. The loan will only
cover tuition expenses and will be paid directly to the university.

The application window shall close on 31 July 2024 (11:59pm, GMT).

Interested candidates can email:
education@world-federation.org for more information.

The selection committee's decision will be final and successful
applicants will be notified via email.
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